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December 2019

Greetings! 

Happy Holidays from all of us here at Casco Bay Lines! It's been an amazing year 
and we appreciate that you've followed along with all our news and updates 
through this Casco Bay Lines enewsletter. To close out 2019, we're sharing 
information about modifications to the schedule for the upcoming holidays. Cheers 
to a happy and healthy new year full of cruising on Casco Bay! 
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Holiday Schedule Information 
Casco Bay Lines runs a modified schedule on December
24, 25 and 31, as well as January 1, detailed below.

On Tuesday, December 24th, the last trip to
Peaks Island is at 9:15 pm (9:45 pm from Peaks
Island).
On Wednesday, December 25th, we will be
running a Holiday schedule to all islands with the
addition of a 6:30 AM departure from Portland
stopping at Little Diamond, Great Diamond (not
Diamond Cove), Long, Chebeague and Cliff.
On Tuesday, December 31st, the last trip to
Peaks Island is at 10:30 pm (10:55 pm from Peaks
Island).
On Tuesday, December 31st, there is also a
special 1:00 AM departure from Portland to ALL
islands. The cost of this trip is $10 per person and
you will need a special ticket as no commuter
books, passes, or single tickets will be accepted.
On Wednesday, January 1st, we will be
running a Holiday schedule to all islands

Click here for a link to our schedules.

Looking for Last Minute Gift Ideas?
Casco Bay Lines gift cards are available in any
denomination and can be purchased at the terminal. 

On the Horizon
Please remember that public input is always welcome.

https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&m=001XogqqQWLOt50WUpRF9sLBg%3D%3D&ch=&ca=d910f36e-d236-4227-8daa-3952882635db
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fPF6Zbno2Fcd1v3aOdrMlxiWCZ54V1l506UdPi0uQG6dI-HRDxK70McweEo2iblkkWsTJFlxb2QI_3oaRNWVGtLuPyLINEQb9kQrIBPmd_IkbF6SXqVCic_v9yJoeaOzL3N5FoHtwJ5pTPViHvO1e0YEwCco0zXQt8LYVULDz7i3I47iZV35shIajEJ7wYP7ny0pqmGl73E=&c=&ch=


Below is the schedule of meetings for December.

Ops. Committee: Thur., Dec. 12th 7:45 AM
Board of Directors: Thur., Dec. 19th 7:45 AM

Thank You! 

 
Director of Sales & Marketing

    

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fPF6Zbno2Fcd1v3aOdrMlxiWCZ54V1l506UdPi0uQG6dI-HRDxK70Dv8wXHlpbHfY6ixHWUE0-CpT7NFYanyYU-qHxvBMwvnhXgT51WDZ6P9iHwr8myvFNHNGGdsu3gJwJJezDpWmfRUds6iGxiiXYUY0EL84bwZUuONtkfN1w34pSGvtMQcF4A57444xBrE&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fPF6Zbno2Fcd1v3aOdrMlxiWCZ54V1l506UdPi0uQG6dI-HRDxK70KHYiCdn2XjlOZr0LbKdR24WfBOxDuGfAyK6XZs5KOBPdCl-VMbJJZ7ounhplbrqlip6t31UXgbq9GiqY2M3lmMn0kKJlArfG0m92U1xtghF7R2PFmcHtjpC6bDPV-MZfg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fPF6Zbno2Fcd1v3aOdrMlxiWCZ54V1l506UdPi0uQG6dI-HRDxK70BsWeX5B43288lLO8bVGjDzvEzB1M4_CY_f6xqlr0yW7x8Fn8Y1sjjfY1QNMirkjvqqdhqN5ZRMRDGwLJgC4mluE3ZRGgHgL9ueBm2VUCCg-seEnjJPlCd1CieQX4e8qP_aCG5Rx2SP6u1T4ruBLVNs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fPF6Zbno2Fcd1v3aOdrMlxiWCZ54V1l506UdPi0uQG6dI-HRDxK70CSr60pukCZalblE9FImgOvrMKeN8c7nbfHmL26KB3hePuzPQY4i9UwS6FFbaH9gp-CxJmeU_8ZCWWyiwS1EkDr_n0V_hc2sW_Jvee5TFVxUGB3TtXk6pfyFHXSu-tlYz_9o_Eov7WLH&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1100513686375&a=1133502986419&ea=

